
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

The Texas Commission on Next Generation Assessments and Accountability 

May 25, 2016 

Pursuant to public notice posted on May 11, 2016, the Texas Commission on Next Generation 
Assessments and Accountability met in a formal meeting and was called to order by the chair, Andrew 
Kim, at 10:01 a.m. 

The initial quorum call was answered; a quorum was present. Ms. Beltran, Dr. Ferrier, Dr. McLendon, 
and Representative Zerwas were not present. 

The commission unanimously agreed to work in one large workgroup instead of the three smaller 
groups that were planned for the meeting. 

At 3:30 p.m., the commission lost a quorum, and the meeting was adjourned. 


